
CBCS Newsletter 
May 2019 

Graduation Dates: 

High School - Fri., May 17 

Kindergarten - Tues, May 21 

 

Talent Show: Thurs., May 9 

Sports Banquet: Fri., May 10 

   

Congratulations, 

CBCS Class of 2019! 

 

High School Graduation  
In Gym 

 Friday, May 17, 7pm 
 

 

Baccalaureate in Chapel:  Wed., May 15, 7pm 

 

Mark Your Calendars 
For These Events in Early May: 

Wednesday, May 1 
Administration/Faculty/Staff Appreciation Day 

Please remember to bless your student’s teachers 

with cards or gifts. 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

Thursday, May 9 
CBCS Talent Show 

 7:00PM on the Gym Stage  
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Friday, May 10 
CBCS Annual Sports Banquet, 6:30 PM 

Come & support our athletes.  Remember to purchase your 

dinner tickets in advance.  (See details on next page.) 

     

      Kindergarten Graduation  
      Tuesday, May 21, 7pm 

 

Congratulations to our Kindergarten students,  
who will graduate on Tuesday, May 21, at 7pm.   

Daphne Alford 
 

Christopher Benitez 
 

Dominick Bustamante 
 

Ji’Mayah Charles 
 

Josiah Cohen 
 

Kylie DeWolf 
 

MacKenzia Dulcio 
 

Jasmine Dunlop 
 

Jacob Gonzales 
 

Cayden Griffin 
 

Brantley Hall 
 

Pierce Hewitt 

Sara Luna 
 

Mah’Lani Mitchell 
 

Caleb McAlister 
 

Isabella Ramos 
 

Desthenny Reyes-Salas 
 

Amir Rolle 
 

Brycen Sanders 
 

Christian Sotomayor-Durand 
   

Isabella Torres 
 

Keisy Urbina 
 

Angelle Vilceus 
 

Christopher Wilson 

Thank you to Mrs. Petit, Mrs. Boyle, and Mrs. Lefranc 
for all their work in preparing the classes for this very  

special evening. The graduation ceremony will be  
in the Chapel at 7:00pm, followed by a reception  

with family and friends in the gym. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Janny Camino 
 

Ileamar Ferrer 
 

Jacob Fondren 
 

Julissa Garza 
 

TJ Mascho 
 

Hailey Osborne 
 

Jada Rose 
 

Aleah Rudd 
 

Devion Smith 
 

Ali-ceah Spencer 
 

Grant Waite 

 

A Message From Pastor West 

As we begin the month of May, I am reminded of how 
quickly time flies. It seems like it was just last week that  
we were having Orientation, Walk-A-Thon, Thanksgiving, 
Christmas programs, etc. I am reminded of the words of the 
apostle Paul. He encourages us to "redeem the time because 
the days are evil" (Ephesians 5:16). Time flies, so we must 
take advantage of the moments we have. Before you know 
it, summer will be here and gone; and it will be time for the 
beginning of school again. I want to take this opportunity to 
encourage you to "redeem the time" this summer. It will be 
a time of refreshment for the students and vacations for 
families, but it's also a time to do ministry like you've done 
before. It is a time for youth camp, missions trips, minister-
ing to the hungry and homeless, doing ministry with your 
children, and impacting the Kingdom of God.  
   

Life is short. It's here briefly and gone. May we make the 
most of the time God has allotted us. Before you know it, it 
will all be gone. 
   

Have a great end to the school year and a relaxing, refresh-
ing, and impactful summer break! 



 
 

Sports Awards Banquet 
 

Friday, May 10, 6:30pm   

Coach Williard, Coach Maddox, & Coach G are busy 
preparing for our annual Sports Awards Banquet, which 
will be held in the gym at 6:30pm on Fri., May 10.  The 
athletes’ tickets are complimentary, but they must be 
picked up in advance so that we will have the correct 
meal count.  Meal tickets for other guests, with separate 
prices for Adults & Children (age 9 or younger), will be 
available for sale soon. Dress code for our athletes is: 
   

  Girls - Modest dress or skirt with nice top 
 Guys - Slacks with collared shirt 
   

Invitations will be sent home with our JV, Varsity, and 
High School athletes.  They are to stop by the front office 
for their complimentary tickets.  Family and friends will 
be able to purchase tickets in the office.  Let’s show our 
CBCS athletes how much we appreciate their accom-
plishments and good sportsmanship throughout the year. 

Important: If Registering for Summer Camp,  
       See Mrs. Rudd by Wed. , May 1 . . .  
Please let Mrs. Rudd (at Daycare desk) know if you are inter-
ested in Summer Camp, and she will provide an application.  
The registration fee is $50.  Information flyers were sent 
home, and a decision is being made on May 1st as to 
whether we have enough registered to have the camp.   

 

Step-Up/AAA/McKay/Gardiner Scholarships 

 

 

 

“Central’s Got Talent”  

Thursday, May 9, 7:00pm 
In the Gym 

             Let’s Scrip into Summer! 
   

 
 
 
This is it!  We are at the end of the 2018/2019 school 
year!  Time surely is flying by! 
   

What are your plans for the summer?  Do you have any 
vacations planned?  Or are you just going to take a couple 
of trips to the beach?  Whatever your plans are, would 
you consider using Scrip in your activities?  It is so easy!  
It takes only a little bit of planning.  Whether it is gas 
cards or restaurant cards, Scrip has you covered.   
   

When it’s hot and the kids are bored, why not treat them 
to an ice cream from Dairy Queen or from Cold Stone 
Creamery?  Also, Steak & Shake has some delicious milk 
shakes, and they are half price from 2pm-5pm.  You can’t 
beat that deal! 
   

If you are taking off on a road trip, stop by the school 
office and pick up some WaWa, Walmart, Circle K, 
Speedway, or Shell Scrip. The office will be open Mon-
day through Thursday, 9am-4pm, during the summer.  
Feel free to come by at any time and check out our Scrip 
inventory.   
   

I want to thank all the families for supporting the Scrip 
program this year.  It has been a very successful year!  
   

I pray all of you have a safe and enjoyable summer. 
   

 Blessings, 
Mrs. Craven 

From sacred dance to solos, “Central's Got Talent” 

aims to showcase the God given talents of our students 
here at Central Baptist Christian School. All students 

were given the opportunity to audition, and those  
selected have been busy preparing their acts. A cash 
prize is offered to first place winners! Come and be a 
part of this exciting event. Thank you to Mr. Rudd, 

Mr. Salmeron, Mrs. Alford, and Mrs. Martin for  
helping with our talent show; see you there! 

We are not sure how much longer Step-Up and AAA will 
be accepting applications -  but if you are interested in 
applying, you can check their websites: 
www.stepupforstudents.org          info@aaascholarships.org 

 

For families who currently have Step Up or AAA scholar-
ships, remember to turn in to us your Renewal letter.  
Please note that we also accept McKay & Gardiner 
Scholarships on a case-by-case basis. Please contact Dr. 
Martin for more information:  principal@cbcslions.com 

8th Graders To Celebrate at Universal . . .  
As our 8th graders transition to high school, they will cele-
brate with a year-end trip to “GradVenture” on May 3rd at  
Universal Studios. Thank you to their homeroom teacher, 
Pastor Nason, for planning this fun event for his class.   

Coach Williard Offering Sports Camps . . . 
Notices have gone home with students entering 1st through 
8th grades next year with info on Volleyball & Basketball 
Summer Sports Camps being offered by Coach Williard.  If 
you are interested, please sign up promptly. 

Varsity & JV Basketball . . . 
Congratulations to our Varsity & JV players on a great sea-
son, which will conclude with tournaments scheduled for 
early May. Thank you to the coaches of our four teams: 
Boys Varsity, Pastor Clarisa & Mr. Johnson; Boys JV, Mrs. 
Newell; Girls Varsity & JV, Coach Williard.  



  

Congratulations to Our “Principal’s Honor Roll” Students 
We are pleased to recognize the students who obtained all A’s on their 3rd Term Report Cards.  Their  

Principal’s Honor Roll certificates were presented in Chapel, and they enjoyed Breakfast With the Principal.   

1st Grade: 
Annalyse Anderson-Spencer 
Earnest Clarisa 
Janae Dujuste 
Zacharias Jones 
Destiny Wolfe 
Isaiah Wolfe 

2nd Grade: 
Yazmin Acevedo 
Gabe Dickson 
A’Lyric Rolle 
Le’Arie Willis 
Joshua Wolfe 

4th Grade: 
Abigail Borgard 
Emily Johnson 

3rd Grade: 
Bentley Ledford 
AidenPerkins 
Arianna Sanchez 

5th Grade: 
Conor Gallagher 
Gabi Miller 
Victoria Nieves 
Mikalah Rudd 

6th Grade: 
Scarlett Feliu 
Ethan McAlister 
Sophie Villon 

7th Grade: 
Isaiah Cohen 
Jeremy Johnson 
Andres Luna 
Jared Smith 

8th Grade: 
Tayden Clark 
Emma Kerzan 
Ethan Newell 
Brittany Santillan 

      High School: 
9th Susanna Lamadieu 
      Brianna McGuire 
     Galilea Medina-Rodriguez 
      Owen Newell 
      Yemilka Travieso 
      Celia Young 
10th Sofia Borja 
        Kaylee Gilley  
11th Eugene Clarisa 
12th Jacob Fondren 
        TJ Mascho 
        Hailey Osborne 
        Aleah Rudd 
        Grant Waite 

K5 Boyle: 
MacKenzia Dulcio 
Sara Luna 
Amir Rolle 
Brycen Sanders 
Keisy Urbina 

K5 Petit: 
Daphe Alford 
Cayden Griffin 
Caleb McAlister 

“How much 
syrup?  A little  

or a lot?” 
 

(The “Lots” won, 

of course!) 

Chef Martin discovered that Souz 
Chef Williard will work for bacon! 

Mrs. Mandy gets a big birthday  
hug.  She has the secret to  

cooking the World’s Best Bacon. 

Dr. Martin gets  

 

REFERRAL FORM* (To be filled out by new family) 
 

($100 off Tuition for family that referred you*) 
       
 Name of Child you are enrolling:      Grade Entering:  
   

 Your Street Address:      City   Zip   
   
 Your Phone Number:     Today’s Date:   

  

 Name of Person/Family Who Referred You:         
    

 * This form MUST be attached to your child’s registration form when you enroll in order 
            for the referring family to receive their discount in October.   

 

   Referrals . . . For any new family enrolling because of your recommendation, you will receive a $100 credit.   

The new family will need to attach a referral form to their application and follow through with the enrollment next year. 
You will receive your $100 referral credit next October.  Additional forms are available in the office. 



Look at our fashionable CBCS Senior Lions at the Luau!  

 Let’s Take a Look at Our Seniors . . . 

           On Their Year-End Trip to Hawaii         

Pictured left to right - Our Senior Travelers:   
 

Ileamar Ferrer, Devion Smith, TJ Macho,  
Julissa Garza, Hailey Osborne, & Aleah Rudd 

Water Fun at Wet & Wild 

Thank you to Mrs. Newell and her husband for chaperoning 
our Senior class & providing these great photos. 

Watching a Beach Volleyball Tournament (above),  
snorkeling with turtles, hiking, paddle boarding, surfing, 

and taking in breath-taking views (below), our  
Seniors were bonding & making great memories together.                                                         



    

Parent Appreciation Dinner 
 

and support staff. 

Once again our CBCS staff had  
the pleasure of hosting this annual  
dinner to honor our parents.  Mrs. 

Rudd (far right) spent the day in the 

kitchen preparing the spaghetti.  Mr. 

Rudd gives the sauce a final stir, and 

Ms. Wilson is shown setting out the 

yummy desserts prepared by teachers 

2 

0 

1 

9 

“CBCS parents  

are the best!” 

 
As Summer Approaches: 

 

A Message From Our Media Specialist, 

Mrs. Bateman 
 

A big thank you to the volunteers who contributed to our  
successful Book Fair! Lori Flaws, Mary Lynn Strasavich,  
Liz Fondren, Pam Greenstein, and several others helped 

make it a profitable and memorable event for the students.  
Central earned $1336.83 in Scholastic credit, which  

can be spent through their catalog.   
 

Hopefully over the summer, students will continue to read.  
As this chart shows, students need to read every day!   

Check out the links on the cbcslions.com website  
for great summer reading suggestions. 



 

2019-2020 Enrollment  

If you have not yet turned in your registration forms for 
next year, please do so as soon as possible to assure 
space for your children.  Remember to attach the regis-
tration fee.  Also, please encourage your friends to visit 
our school - and give them a referral form.  
 

Referrals . . . 
For any new family enrolling because of your recom-
mendation, you will receive a $100 credit.  The new 
family will need to attach a referral form to their appli-
cation and follow through with the enrollment next year. 
You will receive your $100 referral credit next October.  
Referral forms are always  available in the office. 

Important Note to Current Families:  

We will not be able to place your child’s name on the 
roster for next year if you have a past-due balance  

from 2018-2019.  Please bring your account  
current to avoid that situation. 

 

Thursday, May 23 
Half Day/Early Release 

Early release times will be as follows: 
K’s - Noon   1st-12th - 12:15pm 

 

Important Reminder:  
 

Final Report Cards will not be 
accessible online. They may be picked up  

by parents from the school office  
beginning June 17th. 

 

Summer Office Hours:   
Monday-Thursday 

 9am-4pm 
(Closed Fridays) 

 
 

Parents, it is VERY IMPORTANT that you 
 

remember to pick up your children’s report cards. 
 

Please be aware that your accounts (including 
 

 sports & lunch fees, library-book returns, etc.) 
 

must be  current before report cards can be released. 
 
 

In a large envelope with the report card, you will  
find important info on the 2019-2020 school year. 

The report-card packet will include: 
 

Standardized Testing Results…Honor Roll Certificates 
Supply Lists…Preliminary Calendar…Uniform Information 

Immunization Requirements . . . 
Please be sure that your child’s shot record is current for next 
school year (check the expiration date).  Be aware that chil-
dren entering K5 need additional shots, and students entering 
7th grade must have a Tetanus-Diphtheria Booster. 

Tuition Payments for Next Year . . . 
All tuition plans for next year begin on June 1st.  Please 
refer to your statement for 2019-2020 throughout the next 
school year, as we do not send out monthly statements.  Pay-
ments may be mailed or dropped off during Summer Office 
Hours. Your cooperation in keeping your account up to date 
will be appreciated.  (Please be aware that your accounts for 
the current school year must be paid before report cards or 
any records can be released.) 

 

Thank You, Yearbook Staff! 

Yearbook Staff: 
 

Julissa Garza, Aaron Berrio,  
Eugene Clarisa, Marcos Ferrer,  
Gracie Hand, Damonte Jackson 

 

End of School Year & Summer . . . 
Thurs., May 23   Last Day of School/DC (except VPK) 
    Early Release:  
         K’s, Noon;1st-11th, 12:15pm 
Fri., May 24   Teacher Post Planning Day 
    Last Day of School for VPK, with year-end 
        program at 10:30am 
May 27-31           School Office Closed 
June 3   Summer Office Hours Begin:  
        Mon. - Thurs., 9am-4pm 
June 17               Report Cards ready for pick-up from office 
June 24-28        Vacation Bible School, 6pm-8:30pm 

 

VACATION BIBLE 

SCHOOL 
 

June 24-28, 6:00-8:30pm 
 

3 years old - 5th grade 

(Registration forms will be available soon.) 

    

 Looking Ahead To Next Year . . .  
 
      

  Thurs., Aug. 8 - Parent/Student Orientation Night 
   

   Mon., August 12 - First Day of 2019-2020 School Year 
 

We all look forward to the arrival & distribution of our 
Lion’s Pride yearbooks.  We are expecting to receive them 
soon (around May 10).  The Yearbook Staff has been work-
ing all year to produce a memorable publication. A huge 
thanks to Advisor/Editor, Pastor Nason, & his staff. 


